UPSILON IOTA MINUTES – 9/20

At the meeting Tuesday, we discussed the possible bus trip to New York City. Many people seemed interested in going but there were some concerns about food for the trip. Some places in the city are expensive but it isn't hard to find cheap places to eat. We decided that people who are familiar with the city could help by suggesting inexpensive places to go such as small restaurants near the tourist areas that serve meals for under ten dollars. We encouraged everyone to attend the interest meeting September 28th.
 
Another topic that we discussed was having Upsilon help out with the elections in November. Last year we went to polling places and helped with the ballot results. We ended up making about $300 dollars. This would be a good way for us to earn money this year.
 
The Day of Giving was another suggestion. The Day of Giving is an event held at Crossgates Mall and many of the stores participate by offering discounts to people that buy tickets. Last year we sold these tickets and were able to earn money which we donated to charity. 

